
Bentham Footpath Group 

We received help from the Council last year to purchase equipment 
intended to keep injured persons safe until rescue could be arranged. I am 
happy to report that we have not needed to use it. 

One of the things that struck us hearing other organisations reporting last 
year was just how much good work goes on within our community to help 
others. We discussed this at our own AGM and agreed that we would fund 
our own group and its needs ourselves to enable funds to flow to those with 
more worthy causes. We admire what you are all doing. 

 


